Carrie Campbell

I am concerned about maintaining good water quality in Lake Vancouver. Our granddaughter was
involved with the Vancouver Lake rowing club for several years. It was a great experience for her.
Because of that opportunity she has been able to attend college on a scholarship. Vancouver Lake is
the only place in our immediate area where kids can start rowing at a young age. Schools in our
area do not offer rowing among the sports they have available so it is only through private clubs
that kids can be involved in crew. There were many days during this last summer when they could
not be on the lake because of the quality of the water. The lake is also used for competition
purposes for much of the west coast. It is a favorite location by many clubs for these events and
would be hard to replace.



